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PARKING LOT IN FRONT OF THE MUSEUM.
DISCUSSIONS ARE CONTINUED

The Lublin Open Air Village Museum has been struggling with the problem of the parking lot for
our guests for years. After further arrangements with the Lublin authorities and a local vision
carried out by the Vice-President, we stay positive and hope that the parking lot will be redesigned
and renovated by the City. We expect that the investment will be accomplished in 2021.
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